Available For:

Furlough Relief Interim Pulpit Supply Assisting Church Planters

Contact Information:

Bro. Jerry Smith (770) 846-9628 jerrysmith@mwbm.org www.jerryanddenise.com

Sending Church:

Canaan Baptist Church Dr. Billy Ingram, Pastor 5581 Salem Road Covington, GA 30016 (770) 786-8885

Support Address:

Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 (706) 654-2818 www.mwbm.org



Smith Family October 2021 Prayer Letter

Dear Faithful Supporters,

We have been busy these last few months. We finished filling in for Pastor Wilkins in Taylorsville, KY, in late August. Then we headed to Muncie, IN to help Liberty Baptist Church and help with the Mid America Conference. It was a very busy time, but very rewarding. While in Muncie I was honored to preach in 3 different churches and help put up the tent for a tent meeting in Indianapolis. Bro Chris Hewett preached in the tent meeting and many souls came to know the Lord during the weeks of the tent meeting.

We left Muncie, IN, and came home for a few days before we heading to Greenville, SC for the Macedonia Annual conference. It was a great meeting! The preaching was spirit filled. It was a great time to catch up with other missionaries we haven't seen in a while. We received our 10-year plaque for serving with MWBM from 2010-2020. When we started at MWBM we asked God to please let us have at least 10 years to serve as missionaries. It has been 11 years and we are still fired up and excited to see what the next 10 years hold. At the hotel the missionaries were staying at, the hotel clerk there was so friendly to all of us missionaries. Several invited her to our meeting. She came the last day and Denise and Sylvia Vance had the honor of leading her to the Lord. It was the first time she had ever been in a church.

We will be home for a few weeks preparing to head to Wyoming to fill in at Eden Valley Baptist Church in Farson, WY. We should be there through the winter months. Please help us pray for them to find a pastor. If you know of anyone who has a desire to serve out West, please let me know.

Also, while at home we will be in several of our supporting churches and others reporting to them about our ministry and preaching.

In our next prayer letter, we will share how our trip out West went and more about the church and the ministry at Eden Valley Baptist Church.

Please pray for us as we travel to Wyoming, that we will have safe travels and good weather.

Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge him and he shall direct thy paths. Proverbs 3: 5-6

In His Hands Jerry and Denise Smith